
From: Joseph Ronan
Sent: 12/13/2010 11:01:09 AM
To: Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Alex Makler (Alexm@calpine.com)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: North Beach Restaumt

I can change it. 2pm ok?

By the way, Alex just told me that Frank just turned 58, not 68. Paul—the birth 
certificate you gave me from the Kenya Bureau of Records is where I found his birth 
date.

You are Frank Hussein Lindh, correct Frank?

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2010 10:49 AM
To: Joseph Ronan; Lindh, Frank
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Alex Makler
Subject: RE: North Beach Restaurnt

Some probability Frank and I can make 1 pm. Better probability of 2 pm, I 
think.

From: Joseph Ronan [mailto:Joseph.Ronan@calpine.com]
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2010 10:47 AM
To: Clanon, Paul; Lindh, Frank
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Alex Makler; Joseph Ronan
Subject: North Beach Restaurnt
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We are set for Thursday at 1 pm at North Beach to celebrate the holidays and Frank’s 
68th birthday.

I am sure Willie Brown will be there as well. He always is

Thanks.
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